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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a new provision in Michigan State 
Law that may impact your child's education during the 2024-2025 school year. According to the newly 
enacted MCL 388.1621f(14), school districts now have the ability to utilize virtual instruction for up to 15 
days within a school year under specific circumstances. 

This flexibility allows school districts to continue delivering quality instruction in the event of emergency 
closures, during student testing days, and for professional development (PD) purposes. The goal is to 
ensure that educational requirements are met and students’ learning progress is not disrupted, even 
when in-person instruction may not be feasible. 

We believe this provision will offer the necessary flexibility to meet the challenges of the school year, 
ensuring that your child’s education remains uninterrupted, no matter the circumstance. We will keep you 
updated on any specific details or changes regarding virtual instruction days as they arise. 

Please ensure your child has a Chromebook. If not, one can be obtained from the Technology 
Department in preparation for any upcoming virtual instruction days. Chromebooks are available for 
pickup at the south side basement entrance of the Hamtramck Community Center. You must be 18 or 
older and present a valid photo ID to sign out a Chromebook for your student. 

Technology Department Contact Information: 

11350 Charest Street 

Hamtramck, MI 48212 

313-591-7450 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We appreciate 
your continued support as we work together to provide the best possible educational experience for our 
students. 

Sincerely, 

Amra Poskovic 
Director of Pupil Services 
Hamtramck Public Schools 
aposkovic@hamtramckschools.org  
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